
                                                                                             

December 15, 2022 

Good morning! It’s Irene Qiu from 731 and I’m here this Thoughtful 

Thursday on behalf of the S.E.A.L Team. 

Did you know that today is National Re-Giving Day. The purpose of it 

is to promote regifting throughout the country. Re-gifting is the practice of 

giving someone else something that was originally intended for another 

person or purpose, frequently in the form of a brand-new gift. 

Regifting has a bad reputation. But let's change it right now. The SEAL 

Team believes that if you have a gift, don't give it to someone else—donate it 

to a good cause instead. A child's toy or clothing for the homeless. For 

individuals who get it, your regift would mean a lot and be meaningful. 

Thanks for listening have a Thoughtful Giving Thursday😊 

 

SEAL Team pledge: 

We are the Dyker S.E.A.L. Team 

Positivity is our dream 

We teach it every day 

To help others live the optimistic way 



We learn to control our emotions and feelings 

So, we always have effective social dealings 

No stone left unturned; no person left behind 

Every member of our team has the power to be kind 

We spread kindness to our friends, families, and those who need a smile 

When facing hardships and adversity, the S.E.A.L. Team goes the extra mile 

                                                            


